
Career Center Working Group           Meeting #15 Notes | July 23, 2018 

 
Location: Syphax Education Center, 452 
 
Participants: Matt Mattauszek (MM), ACG 

Sarah Johnson (SJ), APS 
Jeff Chambers, APS 
Michael Zajkoski, Stantec 
Alisa Cowen, Career Center Advisory Group 

Betty Siegel, FBC AWG 
Christine Ng, E2C2 
Cindy Krech, JFAC 
David R. French, Yorktown PTA Member, has student attending programs at Career Center 
Elizabeth Gearin, Planning Commission (PC) 
Fikru Abebe, Ethiopian Community Development Council 
Greg Greeley, JFAC 
Jim Lantelme, PFRC 
John Snyder, CPRO 
Kia Haynes, Arlington Montessori Action Committee (AMAC) 
Kristi Sawert, Arlington Heights Civic Association 
Lida Anestidou, At-Large Member 
Lander Allin, Pike Presidents’ Group (PPG) 
Maura McMahon, Alcova Heights Civic Association 
Megan Haydasz, At-Large Member 
Michael Shea, Advisory Council on Instruction (ACI) 
Nathan Dudani, Wakefield (Student) 
Rafael Gould, Student Advisory Board 

   

 BLPC does not start until fall 2019- change from previous assumption  

 Tighten up table of contents?  Include missing elements if any. 

 Aug 6th meeting review actual draft  

 Provide final report by August 17th – may need another meeting between 6th and 17th, possibly 

Monday 13th.  

The working group discussed report outline and the guiding principles.  During the meeting, Working 

Group members took notes. Some submitted feedback in writing at the end of the meeting or through 

an online feedback form.  You can see the feedback online at https://www.apsva.us/wp-

content/uploads/2018/08/July-27-Feedback-on-Report-Outline-and-Guiding-Principles.pdf 
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